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Principal’s Message 
 
As we prepare to enter our final month of the 
2020/21 school year, I cannot help but 
reflect on from where we have come and what 
still lies ahead.  
 
Last September seems so far past, yet it was 
less than 9 months ago that we entered this 
pandemic-based educational landscape with 
the intention of welcoming all of our students 
back into a safe school setting. I was not at 
Royal Heights at the time, but I know the 
first few months involved learning new 
routines and adjusting what we were 
accustomed to seeing/doing in school. And our 
combined efforts at home and in classes have 
paid off! By and large, our school has been a 
safe environment for our 200+ students and 
40+ staff – and I think a lot of credit needs 
to go to you, the parents/guardians, for 
keeping your children at home when they were 
exhibiting potential symptoms, for talking to 
your children about physical distancing and 
mask wearing, and for modeling the strength 
and resilience needed to get through this 
challenging period.  
 
Three months ago, I came to Royal Heights 
and, honestly, I felt a little nervous about 
changing schools mid-year. I did not know 
much about the community or what to expect. 
At the same time, that unknown element was  
 
 

 
also exciting! As I settled in and had the 
chance to speak with students and parents, I 
learned quickly how fortunate I am to have 
come here – even if it has and will only be for 
a few months.   
 
Not wanting to dwell on that, I’m also amazed 
at how fast May came and went. The weather 
was (mostly) beautiful, and students really 
enjoyed their time outside. We celebrated 
Mother’s Day in our classrooms and 
recognized Eid at the school level; we had two 
Non-Instructional days, a holiday and two 
early dismissals; we welcomed (via Zoom) the 
future kindergarten students who will be 
attending our school next year and planned 
grade 7 grad activities for those who will be 
moving on to high school in September. And, 
of course, other amazing things happened 
that are too numerous to list. 
 
As we move into June, it is with mixed 
emotions that I announce I will be remaining 
at Royal Heights for the rest of the year. 
Unfortunately for her, Mrs. Mrak has 
suffered a few complications in her recovery 
and will not be able to return as expected. I 
am very pleased to get to finish the year at 
this school, but I know many of us miss Mrs. 
Mrak and wish her the best. She has promised 
to come visit before the year is finished. 
 
And with that, into June we go! 
 
 



Dates to Remember: 
 
June 3 -  Fire Drill 
June 7 -  Early Dismissal at 1:30 p.m. 
June 9 -  PAC Meeting at 6 p.m. 
June 16 -  Sports Day (12:30 – 2 p.m.) 
June 18 -  Grad Carnival Day (Grade 7s) 
June 23 –  Grade 7 Grad Ceremony 
June 24 -  Early Dismissal at 1:30 p.m. 
 Last day of classes 
 
 
 
Welcome to K! 
 
As mentioned above, on Thursday, May 27th, 
our Kindergarten teachers led a live Zoom call 
with about 15 of our future Kindergarten 
students (and their families). They sang 
songs, told stories and walked parents 
through school expectations, stopping along 
the way to share strategies that will help 
prepare these children for the transition.  
   
Sports Day 
 
Sports Day is coming to Royal Heights (albeit 
in a modified form). On the afternoon of 
Wednesday, June 16th, students will be 
involved in a socially-distanced, Covid-
friendly version of Sports Day. 
Unfortunately, due to current Covid-19 
regulations, we still cannot welcome parents 
onto the property or have any spectators, but 
our planning committee really wanted to 
ensure that students didn’t miss out on this 
experience for a second year in a row. Even 
though it’ll be smaller, we think it’ll still be a 
lot of fun! More information will be given to 
students by their teachers.  
 
A Note from our PAC 
 
Our next PAC meeting will be on Wednesday, 
June 9th at 6 p.m. and will take place via Zoom. 
As usual, details on attending this meeting 

can be obtained by contacting the PAC 
executives at rhes.pac@gmail.com.  
 
Naming of Schools 
 
The Surrey School District is in the process 
of naming three school sites and would like to 
gather feedback as a part of this process. 
Please see the 2 pages below that provide 
more detail. 
 
Covid-19 Vaccines for Students 
 
Registration is now open for students 
between the ages of 12 and 17 to receive 
their first dose of the COVID-19 vaccine. 
The province recently announced that 
children born in 2009 or earlier (12 and 
older) can register on the B.C. COVID-19 
Immunization website. The goal is to have 
students vaccinated by June 30, with second 
doses by Aug. 30. 

  
To register, fill out your child's information 
at getvaccinated.gov.bc.ca, available 24/7 or 
call 1-833-838-2323 between 7 a.m. and 7 
p.m. any day of the week. You can also 
register in-person at any Service BC centre. 
After registering, you will receive a text, 
email or phone call when it is your turn to 
book a vaccine appointment. Don't expect to 
book an appointment the same day you 
register. 

  
Once you have registered and have received 
your booking invitation, please do not delay 
booking an appointment. Bring your child's 
Care Card to their appointment. If your 
child does not have a personal health 
number, you can register by phone at 1-833-
838-2323. 
Booking invites will be sent to those who are 
older first, and most appointments will take 
place at the same immunization clinics used 
to vaccinate people in other age groups. 

 



Household and group vaccination options are 
also available. For more information, 
visit fraserhealth.ca/vaccine.
 

 



 



 


